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13 August 2013

REQUEST FOR PRESENTATION TO PARLIAMENT TO CONSIDER
APPRORIATE LEGISLATION IN SUPPORT OF SOME CONDUIT NON-
PROFIT ORGANISATIONS

Purpose

The purpose of the requested opportunity to address parliament on the need
for the National Lottery to support some non-profit organisations, for
example, community foundations, is to indicate to parliamentarians the
damage that couid be caused by legislation that intentionally or
unintentionally encourages, in particular, community foundations, not to
provide capacity building training or issue grants to non-profit and
community-based organisations located in most of South Africa’s rural
communities.

Background

Current legislation governing distribution of funds from the Nationai Lottery
does not allow the National Lottery to support and issue grants to non-profit
and community-based organisations that include community foundations.
What this means is that ill-equipped, poor and under-resourced non-profit
and community-based organisations located in some of South Africa’s rural
communities will never benefit from- the National Lottery. These
organisations, in the case of community foundations, depend entirely on
community foundations for capacity building training and for small grants that
enable them to develop and promote socio-economic values based on self-
development and self-reliance. To say this is unacceptable to community
foundation practitioners would be state the obvious.

Request

In view of the current legislation governing distribution of funds from the
National Lottery, particularly to non-profit organisations that include conduit
organisations, for example, community foundations, it is requested that T be
granted an opportunity to address parliament on the need for legislation on
the National Lottery Distribution Fund to be amended from its current form. 1
have in the interim telephonically spoken to the National Lottery about the




concerns stated in this communication. The Chairperson of the National
Lottery Distribution Fund clearly understood my point of view, and
encouraged me to make a request that I be allowed on 14 August 2013 or on
a later date to address parliament on my concerns. I am thankful to him for
the advice he gave me.

Sincerely,

Chris Mkhize
CEO: Uthungulu Community Foundation
Mobile: 082 692 6405






